
  

 

 

From: Karmen Self 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Vaccine mandate for ccsd students 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 8:45:11 AM 

Good morning, 

I am sending this email to voice my opinion about vaccine mandates for ccsd students. 

I am strongly against mandates for the covid vaccine. 
There have not been long term testing and it is not FDA approved. 
I’m not for the vaccine, as it has such a long way to go before proving effective. 
I do not support vaccine mandates for anyone.  The choice to get the vaccine should be strictly that A CHOICE,  not 
to be forced to get it. 

Thanks for listening, 
Karmen Self-Forbes 

Sent from my iPhone 


